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In accordance with Rules 8.2, 8.3, and 8.4 of the California’ Public Utilities

Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, the Local Government Sustainable Energy

Coalition (“LGSEC”) hereby gives notice of the following Ex Parte communication in the above

proceeding. On Friday, November 8, 2013, 3:30 - 4:00 p.m., representatives of the LGESC met

with Audrey Lee , Advisor to Commission President Peevey Simon. The communication was

initiated by Ms. Lee and occurred at the offices of the California Public Utilities Commission

(“Commission”). LGSEC participants in the meeting included: Floward Choy, General

Manager, Office of Sustainability, Los Angeles County ; and Jody London, R egulatory

Consultant to the LGSEC.

The LGSEC discussed opportunities for local governments to integrate demand response

in to the portfolio of energy management programs they operate already, and discussed how

different models for demand response programs might facilitate participation from local

governments. No written documents were provided.

To obtain a copy of this notice, please contact:

Jody London
P.O. Box 3629
Oakland, California 94609
Telephone: (510) 459-0667
E-mail: jody_london_consulting@earthlink.net

Dated: November 12, 2013 Respectfully submitted,

Jody S. London
Jody London Consulting
P.O. Box 3629
Oakland, California 94609
Telephone: (510) 459-0667
E-mail: j ody_london_consulting@earthlink. net
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ATTACHMENT A:

ADDITIONAL DOCUMENTS
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From: McBride, Demetra
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 9:14 AM 
To: RMM@cpuc.ca.gov
Subject: Executive and Subprogram Summaries of the BayREN and SoCalREN

Rahmon:

Per our discussion, please find a full set of the Executie Summaries and 
Sub-Program comparative summaries for both the Bay Regional Energy Network 
and the Southern California Regional Energy Network, 
full Program detail were filed originally with the respective Regional Energy 
Networks on July 14, 2012.

These documents and the

Howard Choy and I would again like to thank you for your time during this 
busy schedule, as well as your meaningful insight, and look forward to 
continued work with the Commission to identify and realize our shared energy 
efficiency and energy-equity goals.

Cordially,

Demetra J. McBride
Director, Office of Sustainability and Climate Action
Santa Clara County / Office of the County Executive
70 W. Hedding Street, East Wing, 11th Floor
San Jose, California 95110
Ph 408/299.6413
demetra.mcbride@ceo.sccgov.org
http://www.sccgov.org/sustainability
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